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STREET PROJECT NOTICE 
 

 

 
The 2023 Primary Street Project has been set.  The Village of Crestline will be working on Wood Street, 
Brown Street and the outlined section of Colby Road.  The road is generally a chip seal project but due to 
the lack of maintenance over time it cannot be done.  The roads will be cleaned, laid over with a leveling 
course and a one-and-a-quarter-inch topcoat of asphalt.  This will allow chip sealing projects to be 
completed in the future on these roadways. 
 

Project Cost is estimated at $43,923.00  
 
 

 

We know this will create an inconvenience for many of our 
residents in the area during the project.  We thank you for your 
patience while we work to improve the streets in your 
neighborhood.  


